
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STICS works hard to ensure the voices of Aboriginal people living under the 

Intervention are heard around the country, organising speaking tours and 

protests. We are all volunteers and rely solely on donations from supporters to 

continue this work. All donations appreciated big or small! 

Donate to Stop the Intervention Collective Sydney! 

BANK DETAILS - Account Name: Stop the Intervention Collective Sydney 

BSB number: 06 2212, Account number: 10452725, ABN 56 162 064 644. 
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All welcome to STICS meetings! Come and Join Us! 
6pm at the NSW Teachers’ Federation, 23 Mary St, Surry Hills 

First and Third Monday of the month. Next meeting Feb 3rd 
 

Public Meeting 

ABORIGINAL RIGHTS; REBUILD THE FIGHT 

Marking the UN International Day for the Elimination of Racial Discrimination 

March 21, 6.30pm for 7pm start. 

REDFERN Town Hall, 73 Pitt St, Redfern 

Speakers include: Utopia filmmaker John Pilger,  Nyoongar activist 

Marianne McKay,  Muckaty Traditional Owner Dianne Stokes 
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The Australian government continues its atrocious policies and 
treatment of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people. 
Incarceration rates have skyrocketed and removal of children 
continues at horrifying levels. People are being pushed from their 
homelands and hard won land rights are being negated by imposition 
of 99-year leases. This is one of the most shameful times in the history 
of Australia's brutal and racist treatment of Aboriginal people and has 
set the struggle for Aboriginal Rights back many decades.  

John Pilger's landmark film Utopia shows how destructive policies by both 
Liberal and Labor governments have been, and continue to be. The living 
standards of Aboriginal people, from the outback to the city, have not 
improved under the Intervention/Stronger Futures, yet both major parties 
unequivocally support this legislation. Punitive, controlling policies have 
continued since the invasion in 1788 and must stop. Aboriginal people have 
fought for an end to the NT Intervention, demanding community control, self 
determination and direct investment in housing and employment. First 
Nation people across the country have continually pleaded with 
governments to work with them – not against them.  

Income management has been a disaster - but the government plans to 
broaden this costly system to include ‘vulnerable’ groups in areas across 
Australia, including homeless youth and people recently released from 
prison.  

The fightback from Aboriginal people in the NT and groups like STICS 
across the country have been crucial for building awareness and opposition. 
Since the announcement of the expansion of Income Management to 
Bankstown in Sydney, child protection workers in the Public Service 
Association (PSA) have voted to put a ban on referring people to the system 
and many organisations including the NSW ALP, have condemned the 
measures. With new attacks from the Abbott government, including 
attempts to break up Aboriginal land councils, devastating cuts to Aboriginal 
legal aid and even more punitive measures around alcohol and welfare, the 
campaign needs your support more than ever!  

More info: www.stoptheintervention.org  - Alex - 0449184801 

Facebook: ‘Stop the Intervention Collective Sydney’ 
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